
Land at Kingsfield – Design Statement 

The site is a 1.4 ha paddock owned by Guildford Borough Council and rented out as pasture 

land for horses. Currently there is no form of shelter to protect animals from the elements be 

it rain or sun. 

The current tenant of the land wish to install a field shelter sufficient capacity for two horses. 

The shelter walls will be mounted on timber sleepers and the floor in the shelter will remain 

as the existing pasture. There would be no impact on the existing Biodiversity. 

The proposed location for the shelter is in the corner of the paddock and would have little or 

no visual impact to affect the amenity of the area. 

The proposed shelter would be a standard building similar to the detail sheet attached. It is 

unusual to find a paddock of this size which does not provide any form of shelter for animals. 

In the surrounding area there are a large number of paddocks used for grazing horses and a 

great majority of them have similar field shelters. 

 

The shelter is to be located close to the water trough and boundary hedge. 




